

# Thank you from Vickie and Lori



## Click on the image above or <u>here</u> to view a video message from Vickie and Lori

#### **Greetings!**

We were so blessed this year by the response to our End of the Year Giving Campaign...the letters you mailed to us, the Network for Good donations, the calls with giving through your credit cards. All the many ways you reached out to help the moms and children in Kenya!

Lori Powell, Deputy Executive Director, is in Auburn, CA this week with Jo Kern, Office/Financial Manager, and me. Lori and I wanted to send you this little <u>"Thank You"</u> greeting to show our appreciation for each of you!

The new enrollment of the Women Equality Empowerment Project (WEEP) Mom and Kids is launched this month! January is also normally the start of the academic calendar in Kenya, but this year students are back in classes finishing Term 3 from the 2021 school year. They will sit for their exams in March and advance to the new school year in April. Kenya is still catching up from the effect of Covid-19 on students. We are so thankful to our donors for supporting these new moms and keeping students in school through scholarships during a challenging time. The activities are many as our Kenyan staff work to coordinate all these endeavors!

With much appreciation,

# Vickie Winkler

## Founder/Executive Director



jerrykitchel@africaheart.com

Online: <u>HEART</u> Mail: P.O. Box 5675 Auburn, CA 95604 Call: (530) 885-9600

Tax ID 68-0462261 Questions?

All gifts given to our ministry are 100% tax-deductible.

**DONATE** 





